Mr. Robert Britton

Superintendent

I am writing this letter to inform you of my resignation from
Bucyrus Elementary School. It will be necessary for me to
resign due to caring for my aging parents and extended family.
My final day working as a teacher will be, May 24tk, 2024 so
please acknowledge this letter as my official notice of
resignation from BES. I have appreciated the opportunity to
teach young children.

Kelly Wood-Ar
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Intervention Specialist



